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Sambhv Steel Tubes Limited, one of the key manufacturers of
electric resistance welded (“ERW“) steel pipes and structural
tubes (hollow section) in India in terms of the installed
capacity as of March 31, 2024 (Source: CRISIL Report), has
participated in METEC India 2024 – one of the premier regional
events for the metal industry happening from November 27 to
November 29, 2024, at the Bombay Exhibition Center, Mumbai,
India.
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Sambhv Steel Tubes Ltd. showcased its product range at METEC
India 2024

SAMBHV  Steel  Tubes  Limited  showcased  its  wide  range  of
products  at  the  exhibition,  including  Mild  steel  coils,
Stainless steel coils, GP coils, steel door frames, ERW Pipes
and Tubes, Pre-Galvanised (GP) pipes, CRFH Pipes. The company
has designed an engaging and visually striking stall at the
event,  providing  an  immersive  experience  for  visitors  to
explore its product range and innovative capabilities. The
company  has  a  single-location  backward-integrated
manufacturing facility for ERW steel pipes and tubes, spanning
the  entire  value  chain-from  raw  materials  to  finished
products.

Commenting on the company’s participation at the exhibition,
Mr. Vikas Goyal, CEO & MD Sambhv Steel Tubes Limited, said,
“METEC  India  provided  us  with  a  platform  to  explore  the
advancements in the global market and engage directly with
customers  and  suppliers  for  strategic  discussion  and
negotiations.  The  event  has  opened  up  opportunities  to
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connect, engage in meaningful dialogue, and drive business
growth. A well-curated program featuring exhibition showcases,
competitions, technical conferences, and live demonstrations
has created a dynamic environment that fosters networking and
collaboration.

METEC India serves as a platform for the metal industry in
Maharashtra, offering opportunities to explore global market
trends and engage directly with suppliers and customers for
strategic  negotiations.  The  exhibition  features  exhibitors
from various countries, showcasing innovations and expertise.
Attracting visitors from diverse industries, including cable
and  wire  manufacturing,  automotive  components,  electrical,
construction, equipment manufacturing, amongst others. METEC
India serves as a vibrant hub for professionals to connect,
share insights, and seize new opportunities across multiple
sectors.  The  return  of  the  international  exhibition  and
conference to Mumbai after two years was eagerly awaited by
the Indian metal industry.

The Exhibition offered a diverse and enriching experience each
day. Day 1 featured the Tube India conference, co-organised by
International Tube Association (India Chapter), focusing on
“Emerging Opportunities for a Sustainable Future in the Tube &
Pipe  Industries.”  Day  2  featured  Wire  India  hosting  a
technical  conference,  co-organised  by  Steel  &  Metallurgy,
addressing  “Process  Innovation  &  Application  Initiatives
towards a Clean, Green, and Efficient Wire & Cable Industry in
India.”  Day  3  delved  into  “VISION  2047  –  500  MT  Steel
Production – Initiative Towards Decarbonisation in the Indian
Steel Industry,” showcasing incremental growth over the years.

METEC India 2024 has given a wonderful opportunity to the
company  for  showcasing  its  products  to  an  audience  from
various countries.

About Sambhv Steel Tubes Limited
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According to CRISIL Report, Sambhv Steel Tubes Limited is the
only  company  in  India  with  a  single  location  backward
integrated  manufacturing  facility  for  ERW  steel  pipes  and
tubes with presence across the value chain as of March 31,
2024.  The  Company  is  one  of  the  two  players  in  India
manufacturing ERW steel pipes and tubes (along with hollow
section pipes and tubes) using narrow-width HR coil, as of
March 31, 2024. It is the only player in India to manufacture
narrow-width HR coil with backward integration capability, as
of March 31, 2024.

The  Company’s  backward  integration  processes  allow  it  to
manufacture a range of finished products including ERW black
pipes and tubes (hollow section) and galvanized iron (“GI”)
pipes,  using  intermediate  products  such  as  sponge  iron,
blooms/slabs and hot rolled (“HR”) coil which are manufactured
in-house.

Disclaimer

SAMBHV STEEL TUBES LIMITED is proposing, subject to, receipt
of  requisite  approvals,  market  conditions  and  other
considerations, to undertake an initial public offer of its
Equity Shares and has fled the DRHP dated September 30, 2024
with the SEBI. The DRHP is available on the website of the
Company at www.sambhv.com, website of SEBI at www.sebi.gov.in,
websites  of  the  Stock  Exchanges  at  www.bseindia.com  and
www.nseindia.com and the BRLMs, i.e. Nuvama Wealth Management
Limited  and  Motilal  Oswal  Investment  Advisors  Limited  at
www.nuvama.com  and  www.motilaloswalgroup.com,  respectively.
Any Potential investors should note that investment in equity
shares involves a high degree of risk. For details, potential
investors should refer to the Red Herring Prospectus which may
be  filed  with  the  Registrar  of  Companies  in  the  future
including  the  section  titled  “Risk  Factors”.  Potential
investors should not rely on the DRHP filed with the SEBI in
making any investment decision.
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This announcement does not constitute an offer of the Equity
Shares for sale in any jurisdiction, including the United
States, and the Equity Shares may not be offered or sold in
the United States absent registration under the US Securities
Act of 1933 or an exemption from registration. Any public
offering of the Equity Shares to be made in the United States
will be made by means of a prospectus that may be obtained
from the Company and that will contain detailed information
about  the  Company  and  management,  as  well  as  financial
statements. However, the Equity Shares are not being offered
or sold in the United States.

About CRISIL Market Intelligence & Analytics

CRISIL  Market  Intelligence  &  Analytics  (CRISIL  MI&A),  a
division  of  CRISIL  Limited,  provides  independent  research,
consulting,  risk  solutions,  and  data  &  analytics  to  its
clients. CRISIL MI&A operates independently of CRISIL’s other
divisions and subsidiaries, including, CRISIL Ratings Limited.
CRISIL MI&A’s informed insights and opinions on the economy,
industry,  capital  markets  and  companies  drive  impactful
decisions for clients across diverse sectors and geographies.

CRISIL MI&A’s strong benchmarking capabilities, granular grasp
of  sectors,  proprietary  analytical  frameworks  and  risk
management  solutions  backed  by  deep  understanding  of
technology integration, makes it the partner of choice for
public  &  private  organisations,  multi-lateral  agencies,
investors and governments for over three decades. For the
preparation of the CRISIL Report, CRISIL MI&A has relied on
third party data and information obtained from sources which
in its opinion are considered reliable. Any forward-looking
statements contained in the CRISIL Report are based on certain
assumptions, which in its opinion are true as on the date of
the  CRISIL  Report  and  could  fluctuate  due  to  changes  in
factors underlying such assumptions or events that cannot be
reasonably foreseen.
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CRISIL Report does not consist of any investment advice and
nothing contained in this report should be construed as a
recommendation to invest/disinvest in any entity. The CRISIL
Report is prepared for use in the Offer Documents to be filed
by the Company with the RoC, SEBI and the Stock Exchanges in
India.
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